
Heathfield Summer Fair 2022 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered, supported and visited the Heathfield School  

Summer Fair this year. 

We made £2869 profit to go towards new playground equipment. 

It was a lovely day to enjoy together with lots of fun to be had!  We had lego, games gallore with a multitude of prizes, 

inflatable slide, Tea Cup Ride, Mini Golf, Football Darts.  We also had the choir, gymnastics and dance club performing 

and a mega raffle with over 40 prizes for our guests and also for our volunteers as a thank you. 

We also made a Lego wall and had lots of Lego donated, for a creative and quiet play zone.  It will now remain in the 

Infants Playground.  

                                                                                           

We had a BBQ, chips and a bar served by the fabulous Hub team with our new reusable pint cups.  Our children’s 

lunchbags were donated generously by Radish.  We were lucky enough to have homemade Indian snacks by some of our 

families, also candy floss, slush and ice cream.  We had Father’s Day Krispy Kreme Donuts which were bagged and 

stickered too and last but definitely not least, one of our very talented parents made a Heathfield cake for us to guess 

the weight of and lucky Anne won the delicious rainbow sponge creation!   

                                                            

We were visited by the Mayor of Richmond who said she was very impressed by our students and the local Police team 

entertained us all with their very noisy car!!  The local band did well to play some more tuneful sounds for us all! 

                                                                                         

321 Krispy Kreme doughnuts, 174 burgers, 143 bags of candy floss, 100 cans of coke, 82 footballs kicked, 73 volunteers, 

40 raffle prizes, 32 cups of tea, 1 Mayor, 1 ice cream van, many faces painted and tattooed and 342 beeps of a police car 

siren!! 

 


